
 

 
 

 
 

To:  Steve Berlin 

   Executive Director 

   Board of Ethics 

 

From:   

Bechara Choucair 

   Commissioner 

   Chicago Department of Public Health 

 

Date:  November 3, 2014 

 

Subject:  October Event Attended on Behalf of City 

 

 

This letter serves as notification of the event I attended as a guest and representative of the City of 

Chicago.  

 

 October 14, 2014, 2014 HMPRG Awards, Health & Medicine Policy Research Group 

honoring those working to promote social justice and challenges inequities in health and 

healthcare.  

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. If you have any questions, please call me at (312)747-

9870.  

 


